
 

 

 

 

Research Ethics: Guidelines 

 
 
Please diarise the following: 

 
The dates needs to confirmed, but we are pleased to announce that Prof 

Matthew Hughey (University of Connecticut, USA) will be visiting us 

between 12 and 16 September 2016, during which he will be sharing his 
expertise on research ethics with staff members and students. 

We would like to thank the Postgraduate School on campus for sponsoring 
Prof Hughey’s visit. 

 
Click on http://www.matthewhughey.com/Website/HOME.html and 

http://www.matthewhughey.com/Website/VITAE.html  to find out more 
about Prof. Hughey. 
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